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Friday 5th March 2021 

Diary Dates for 2021 

 

 Good Friday: 2nd April 

 Easter Monday: 5th April 

 School Holidays (Easter): 6th April to 16th April  

 Return to school:19th April  

 Bank Holiday: 3rd May 

 Bank Holiday: 31st May 

 This week we have been very busy preparing for all 
pupils to return to school on Monday. I hope your       
children are looking forward to seeing their friends 
and teachers as much as we are looking forward to 
seeing them!  
 
 
 
Yesterday was World Book Day and we spent the day 
sharing our love of  stories with each other. There 
were lots of great activities going on in school and at 
home. Can you recognise anybody in these            
pictures?!  
 
 

 
I hope you enjoy your last few days of time together 
at home.  
 
 
Mrs Rundle  
 

 



Class 1 

 

This week the children have had a great day 

learning about the story Gorilla. They have   

also learnt about St David's Day on Monday 

and St Piran's Day on Friday. On Thursday 

for World Book Day the teachers in Class 1 

dressed up as characters. Can you guess 

who they are?   

 

Nursery 

 

The nursery children have had lots of fun celebrating World Book Day. 

 

 



Class 3 

Class 2 

This week, class 3 have been working on fractions in maths and writing the         

introduction to their explanation text. In science, they have been learning about the 

digestive system. They made pasties for St.Pirans day and had a visit from the 

Mad hatter, who read them a story on World Book day.  

Class 2 have continued to be home learning superstars in this last week of home 

learning! They have enjoyed their work on Fantastic Mr Fox, creating some        

fantastic character portraits as well as learning about different types of sentences. 

They have been amazing at measuring and making tally charts in Maths and in  

geography, have begun to learn about the fascinating country of Kenya. In         

Science, they created labelled models of flowers and in PE, they practised their 

throwing by playing a great target game. On Thursday, we celebrated World Book 

Day by reading "After The Fall", made comic strips, books marks, and came up 

with some "egg-cellent" egg drop contraptions to protect Humpty Dumpty! On     

Friday, St. Piran's Day, we learnt the story of St. Piran, sang the Song of the   

Western Men and made delicious pasties! Well done, Class 2! Your grown-ups, 

both at home and in school, are so very proud of the way you have adapted to 

home learning, and we are so excited to have your lovely smiling faces all back in 

school next week!  



 

 Class 4 

Class 4 have thoroughly enjoyed the activities of both World book day and St   
Piran's Day. We have looked at developing stories with the underlying theme of 
not 'judging a book by its cover' and have eaten donuts to give us inspiration! 

St Piran's Day has involved making Cornish pasties with Mr Gray and then eating 
the pasties together for lunch. We read and discussed the story of St Piran and 

drew comic strips to help us remember the story. Another busy but happy week in 
Class 4!  


